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no-reply@ilabsolutions.com
Fri 3/24/2023 4:10 PM

To:Harwood, John S <jharwood@purdue.edu>;Bertram, Donna L <dbertram@purdue.edu>;Mo,
Huaping <hmo@purdue.edu>

---- External Email: Use caution with attachments, links, or sharing data ----

Please do not reply to this email - click on the link below to contact the core staff.

Dear Varian Spectrometer Users,

I just received confirmation from Bruker that an engineer will be arriving here Tuesday to start
the process of upgrading the Inova-300-1 to the new Bruker AV-NEO console.  The
Inova-300-1 will be shut down on Monday evening (Mar. 27th) in preparation for some electrical
work to be done early Tuesday.  I do not know at this point how long the system will be
unavailable but I expect it will be on the order of 10 days, assuming no complications occur.

The Inova-300-1 host computer will be available for access via Endeavour for a while after the
spectrometer is upgraded.  The Inova-300-2/Mercury will also be available for a while until it is
shut down.  However, I recommend that all users remove any and all NMR data from the Varian
hosts as soon as reasonably possible.

We will send out further communication when the upgrade has been completed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Dr. J. Harwood, PINMRF Director

This communication is from Interdepartmental NMR Facility (PINMRF). Click here to contact the
core staff. 
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